Lori Hubbard

From: Steven Contente

Sent: Wednesday, August 17, 2022 11:22 AM
To: Lori Hubbard; Melissa Cordeiro
Subject: Agenda Item

Hello Lori,

I'am requesting a new business agenda item for the August 24, 2022 Town Council meeting for a RI DEM Fish and
Wildlife presentation relating to the local Deer population and the Towns Hunting Ordinance. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Steven (Contente

Steven Contente | Town Administrator
Town of Bristol, Rhode Island

10 Court Street Bristol, RI 02809

P: 401-253-7000 | F: 401-253-1570

E: scontente@bristolri.gov
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dissemination or taking of any action in reliance upon this information by anyone other than the intended recipient(s) is strictly prohibited. If this message has been
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